
Sandra Soto 

From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, May 31, 2017 2:24PM 

Nonnye Grant 

Subject: FW: Communication ref. Docket No. 120200-EI 

Thank you for the update, Nonnye. Per the information below, we will update the information for 
GPC (EI804) in closed Docket 120200-EI from Mr. Davis to Mr. McGee. 

From: Nonnye Grant 
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 1:48PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: FW: Communication ref. Docket No. 120200-EI 

Dorothy, Mr. Davis was the 2nd contact person listed for Gulf Power Co (EI804) in MCD. I have removed his name 

completely, as Mr. McGee was the official/1st contact person in MCD and Ms. Darnes is saying for us to use Mr. McGee's 

emai l address now, which was already marked as the one to use from MCD. I see that Mr. Davis was listed as the 

contact person in docket 120200-EI, which was recently reopened for an extension of a confident filing and order PSC-

17-0175-CFO-EI was issued 5-16-17, which granted that request and again closed the docket. Of course that order was 

send to him since he was listed as contact for that docket. Guess that is the reason we are being advised to remove his 

name, as that docket is quite old. Maybe you should upda te tha t email address in case they aga in request another 

extension. Thanks, N 

From: Sandra Soto On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 1:23 PM 
To: 'Darnes, Melissa Ann'; Records Clerk 
Cc: Nonnye Grant 
Subject: RE: Communication ref. Docket No. 120200-EI 

Good afternoon Ms. Darnes, 

We are in receipt of your attached change of information. We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as she 

updates the company information in our Master Commission Directory. If she has any questions, she will be in contact 

with you . 

Thank you for your information. 

Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, FL 32399 

(850) 413-6010 

From: Darnes, Melissa Ann [mailto:MADARNES@SOUTHERNCO.COM] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 12:32 PM 
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FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
MAY 31, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 05126-17



To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Communication ref. Docket No. 120200-EI 

Please remove email address TADAVIS@southernco.com from your records. All communication regarding active and/or 

closed dockets should be directed to: 

Mr. Robert L. McGee, Jr. 
Regulatory and Pricing Manager 
rlmcgee@southernco .com 

Thank you!! 

Mcli-;-;a Darne ... 
Gulf Power Company • Admin Assistant Sr/Regulatory & Pricing 
Office: 850. 444.6730 • Fax: 850.444.6026 
MyGulfPower.com 
Stay connected with Gulf Power 
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